
Heaton Moor United Church 
The United Reformed Church and The Methodist 

Church working together in partnership 

WE WELCOME anyone with us for the first time 
today. Please make yourself known and please sign the Visitors Book. 
There is coffee after each morning service, please stay for a drink and 

a chat.   

Events this week: 

Sun    18/08 10.15 Prayer in the patio room                                               

    10.45 Service with Carol Jack  

Tue     20/08 10.00 Property Group Meeting   

Wed   21/08 Office Closed  

    10.00 Coffee in the Patio Room   

Fri     23/08 10.30 Bouncing Babies        

Sat     24/08 10.00 Coffee Morning  

Sun    25/08 10.15 Prayer in the patio room   

    10.45 Communion  Service  with Rev Dr Raj Patta 

    18.30 Ian Coverdale leaving service  

    Refreshments to follow 

 

IF YOU HEAR THE FIRE ALARM 

Evacuate the building using your nearest exit and assemble on the  lawn. 

• • Remain calm – walk don’t run 

• • DO NOT use the lift 

• • DO NOT stop to collect belongings 

• • DO NOT turn back or try to re-enter the building 

If you have difficulty using the stairs, stay where you are and assistance will be provided. 



September 1st at 10.45am will Cathy Bird’s,  

(the new superintendent) welcome service at Hazel 

Grove Methodist Church  

There will be no Morning service at Heaton Moor 

United Church that day. 

There will be a bring and share lunch after the service, 

We have been put down for mini pork pies and any cake 

donations. 

If you are going to attend can you please sign the sheet 

in the hall and tick if you are bring food. 

Thanks  

The afternoon service at 4.30pm will still take place at 

Heaton Moor United Church with Rev Raj Patta  

There will be a list in the hall for arranging lifts to  

Hazel Grove, the 192 bus also stops close by.  

September 15th will be Café Church, due to the  

circuit service it has been moved  to the following week . 

 

Thank you to all that helped with the tidy up .  

If you can’t find anything please contact the office and I will hopefully 

be able to tell you where it is!  

If you have something that you think maybe useful in church please 

contact the office prior to bringing it in, to see if we need it. 

Thank You Sharon  



This weeks flowers are in memory 

of Jane Bayley who passed away 

on the 18th August 2014. 

Gwyneth Mason’s dear friend  

Valerie Wilson who died 18th  

August 2011 

Ann and Albert would like to thank 

everyone for all the cards, good wishes 

etc… they have received for their 60th 

Wedding Anniversary. 



 

 

 

Call to worship    

Technology item    

Children’s prayer    

Hymn CMP 49  Be bold, be strong, for the Lord 
your God is with you 

Congregation News    

Reading 1  Hebrews 11:29 – 12:3 

Hymn CMP 792  You are the Vine, we are the 
branches 

Prayer of Confes-
sion 

   

Hymn CMP 835  Great is the darkness that  

covers the earth 

Reading 2  Luke 12.49-56 

The Word    

Offertory    

The Lord’s prayer  Contemporary version – words 
will be on the screen 

Hymn CMP 999  I will worship with all of my 
heart 

Prayer of Interces-
sion 

   

Hymn CMP 673  There is a redeemer 

Sending out prayer    


